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Andrew Boff AM 

Chair of the London Assembly 

Sadiq Khan 

Mayor of London 

16 August 2021 

Dear Mr Mayor, 

Proposed Appointment to the Office of Chair of ReLondon 

Thank you for your letter dated 6 August 2021, in which you advised of your proposed appointment 

of Dr Liz Goodwin OBE to the office of Chair of ReLondon. 

I write formally to confirm that I have decided to hold a Confirmation Hearing in respect of the 

proposed appointment.  The Confirmation Hearings Committee will meet on Tuesday 

24 August 2021, in the Chamber, City Hall at 10.00am. The candidate will be attending virtually via 

Zoom. Your letter will be included in the agenda papers for the meeting. 

As you know, in advance of the Hearing the Assembly requests that you provide an up-to-date 

summary of the role and responsibilities of the relevant office, together with a summary of key issues 

and priorities for the relevant organisation. 

A notice in relation to the meeting has been sent to the nominee in accordance with Schedule 4A of 

the GLA Act 1999.   

The Committee’s recommendation regarding this appointment will be sent to you following the 

meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Boff AM 

Chair of the London Assembly 

City Hall 

The Queen’s Walk 

More London 

London SE1 2AA 
Tel: 020 7983 4000 
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